SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN

Volunteer Opportunities

February 10, 2011

A Note from the Editor

While it may be the coldest day of the year, it is time to turn our thoughts toward spring and the exciting & sentimental events of prom and graduation. We need parents of juniors and seniors to step forward to make these two occasions as special and memorable as they should be.

Parents of Juniors – Post Prom Help Needed – Meeting Feb 16 - 7PM – SHS Admin Bldg – Room 116 Junior Class Parents "host" the Post Prom Party so lots of help is needed to make this a memorable & safe night for our students! If you would like to help, but are unable to make the meeting -- please contact Bonnie Adams -- neelyadams@sbcglobal.net ~ 332-3982 Hope to see you there!

Bonnie Adams, is an experienced chairperson who will lead a group of volunteers in creating a fantastic evening for our teens. Remember "many hands make light work" and this event will be a grand success with a little bit of help from a lot of people! Come join the fun!

Parents of Seniors - Who Wants to Plan a Celebration?

The SHS Administration is looking for volunteers to plan and coordinate the Senior Celebration, which is traditionally held on the Saturday prior to graduation. This event is a celebratory dinner held in the SHS Arena for graduating students and their parents. It is always fun and nostalgic, for both the students and the parents, as this is a "last chance" to gather together as a group before the class of 2011 become alumni.

If you are interested in being a chairperson or co-chairperson – please contact Terry Kumakura at tkumakura@shorewood.k12.wi.us or 963-6921. This is your chance to plan a party that you, your child, their friends and their friends' parents (your friends!) will all appreciate. The committee will be responsible for food, decorations, invitations and entertainment; and there are usually many volunteers to divide this work up into smaller, manageable segments. So if party planning is your "gig" – this is the perfect job for you.

Note that at this time, we are looking for chairpersons. This can be one, two (or even a few) parents. In a few weeks time, we will put out the call for committee members – aka worker bees – who would also like to help with the event.